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FISCAL NOTE 

House Bill 20
Committee: State Government Sponsor: Representative Chip Brown

Analyst: Riley Aaron Date: 03/20/2023

House Bill 20 as introduced could decrease receipts to the Department of Conservation and

Natural Resources (DCNR) and the Department of Environmental Management (ADEM) by an

undetermined amount dependent on the difference in (1) the amount of fees collected for

permits issued for the construction of bulkheads or seawalls to certain property owners at half of

the fee rates otherwise charged, and (2) the amount of fees collected under current practice.


